
  

                   Sacred Heart School Petone 
Te Kura o Ngākau Tapu ki Pito-One 

NEWSLETTER 
DATES TO NOTE Number 5                                            Wednesday 20 May 2020 
 

Mon 1 Jun 
● Queen’s Birthday 
Tues 2 June 
● ASB Getwise (Juniors) 
Wed 3 Jun 
● Early Risers Session 1  

2pm 
● Newsletter 
Wed 10 June 
● Early Risers Session 2  

2pm 
Wed 17 June 
● Wig Wednesday 
● Early Risers Session 3  

2pm 
● Newsletter 
Fri 19 June 
● Sacred Heart Feast 

Day 
Tues 23 June 
● ASB Getwise (Seniors) 
Wed 24 June 
● Early Risers Session 4  

2pm 
Tues 30 June 
● Parent Interviews 
Wed 1 July 
● Early Risers Session 5 

2pm 
● Newsletter 
● Parent Interviews 
Fri 3 July 
● Term 2 ends  3pm 
Mon 20 July 
● Term 3 begins 

 
 

Please let us know if you 
or any families you know 
need any support. 
We have contacts and 
options to help. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Malo ni Parents and friends, 
 
It was great to see all the smiling faces coming in the gate Monday morning. Thank 
you to all of you for supporting our “Kiss and Go” Drop off in the morning. The 
children settled in very quickly and we talked about our “moist breath zone” and 
hand washing at school prayer. Thanks to Kakapo class for leading us so well in 
prayer. 
 
We offer our prayers and sympathy to the Griffiths’ family on the death of Carey’s 
mother. Congratulations to the Jeffries family on the safe arrival of their new 
daughter and sister. 
 
Thanks to everyone who was wearing winter uniform. We are awaiting stock at the 
uniform shop and we are taking orders for winter uniform.  Over the next 2 weeks it 
would be great if all children are wearing the correct footwear. We appreciate that 
you haven’t been able to get to the shoe shops over the past 8 weeks. We do have a 
selection of shoes in the uniform shop. It was great to see all the smart haircuts. I 
think we all couldn’t wait for that service to begin again! 
 
We are not sure how long Level 2 will last but we will probably keep our new routines 
for pick up and drop off going until the end of term.  
 
Netball Hutt Valley have notified us that NNZ have said Netball my start on or after 
June 19th. We will await further information from them regarding how this affects 
schools.  
 
If you were a Touch coach in Term 1 and you still have your team bag, could you 
please return it to school. Thanks to those people who have returned their bags to 
school already. 
 
We know that due to Covid19 many people’s circumstances have changed. Please 
contact us if you need any sort of assistance over the next few months and we will do 
our best to help you out. 
 
Pasifika Proud, our study centre cannot start until we find a registered teacher to run 
it. We have re-advertised in the Hutt News. If you know anyone who might be 
interested, please let me know. 
 
College Enrolments for 2021: This is the time of year that Colleges are completing 
their enrolments for next year. Many colleges are having virtual Open Days as they 
cannot have the physical Open Days due to Covid19. Please make sure you check 
college websites for enrolment requirements. You will need to get a new Preference 
form if your child is going to a Catholic college and please make sure you get your 
applications in on time as our Catholic colleges are very popular and are all at 
maximum capacity. 
Sacred Heart College- Enrolments close June 29 
St Patrick’s College Silverstream- Enrolments close June 30 
St Patrick’s College Town Enrolments close July 31 
St Bernard’s College Enrolments close July 3 
St Mary’s College- Enrolments open Tuesday 26th May (Closing date not known) 
 
Thought for the Week 
“All of us can cooperate as instruments of God for the care of creation, each 
according to his or her own culture, experience, involvements and talents.” Pope 
Francis ( @pontifex #LaudatoSi5) 
 

Ke manuia koutou uma I te Alofa o te Atua 
God bless 
Liz 

Without a sense 
of caring, there 

can be no 
sense of 

community. 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/LaudatoSi5?src=hashtag_click


Cataldo Mollo 
Edward Gendall 

Apai Tatafu 
Jaylen Anthony 
Kiri Hodkinson 

Elroy Markkula Leafe 
Bez Fereti 

Santino Contratov 
Malia Malaeulu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Uniform Shop 
Mondays   

2.45 – 3.15 pm 
Tuesdays   

8.45 – 9.15am 
 

School Bank Account 
12 3142 0121485 00 

 
2020 TERM DATES 

Term 2   Tues 28 April – 
Fri 3 July 
Fri 29 May (Queen’s 
Birthday Weekend) 
Term 3   Mon 20 July – Fri 
25 Sept 
Teacher Only Day Wed 9th 
Sept 
Term 4   Mon 12 Oct – 
Tues 15 Dec  Teacher 
Only Day Fri 23 Oct 
(Labour Weekend) 

 

 

School Notices 
 Lunchonline – Sushi lunches start this Friday. Subway lunches can be 

ordered from next Wednesday 27th May, and then the last Wednesday of 

every month.  

 PLEASE make sure you child has a school jersey.  We have students 
coming to school with no jersey or jacket, and it’s too cold! 

 Winter Uniform All students should now be wearing winter uniform, 
except if you are waiting for ordered school uniform to arrive.  Please 
note all Year 7 & 8’s must wear a school shirt and tie. Thank you all for 
being so patient while waiting for orders. 

 Movin March  Please bring in any completed or partially completed 
cards this week.  We will stamp them all and send them off so you can 
enter the draw to win one of 12 x $400 My Ride vouchers.  We have 
more prizes at school for you too! 

 Easter Raffle – Before lockdown our Easter raffle was underway.  This 

is now going to be a ‘Post Lockdown’ Hamper Raffle.  

       If you still have your Easter Raffle tickets please try and sell them, we 
are not going to re issue new tickets, though I have a few spares if you 
would like some.   

       If you are able to donate an item to the hamper, please send your item to 
the office (not Easter Eggs or chocolate!)    

       All sold tickets and items for the raffle are to be back by Friday 29 May 
       Thank you! 
 Working Bee - If you left any tools behind please let us know! 
 Yummy Stickers and 2kg Yummy apple bag labels can still be collected 

       even if you don’t have a collection sheet.  Just stick them on a piece of  
       paper in rows. There are stickers and 2kg bags in Pak n Save at the  
       moment. 
 Please remember to contact the office if you child is going to be away.  

We need to have a reason to record for the Ministry.  Thanks. 

On our first day back at school we 

welcomed Evie and her whanau to our 

Sacred Heart Petone Community 

 
It was a little 

bit cold, but 

the sun shone 

for our first 

morning 

prayer and 

Whakatau on 

Monday morning. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please remember to bring a ‘named’ coat or jacket to school. 
 

Little Tags Make a Big Impact!  The bread tags we collect are made of high 

impact polystyrene.  They all go to South Africa, where they are made into seedling 
trays, picture frames, coathangers and other items, all to fundraise for providing 
wheelchairs for disadvantaged people in South Africa. And just as important, the 
bread tags are staying out of our landfills and the oceans! 

 

Morning Road 

Patrol 
We are looking for 

a wonderful parent 

to help supervise 

road patrol on 

either a Tuesday, 

Wednesday or 

Friday morning. 

Can you help? 

 


